
 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  
 

stgreg@rogers.com 
 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

St. Gregory the Great Parish 

PASTOR 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger 
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Deacon John Fioretti 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator 

Ms. Jo-Anne McDowell, Bookkeeper 

Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:45 pm 

Sundays @ 9:00 and 11:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 

 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary 

Sunday @ 8:30 am 

Tuesday @ 6:30 pm  
 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:    Closed 

Tuesday — Friday:   8:30 am—2:00pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 11:00 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:45 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office or 

contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of 

St. Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, please con-

tact our parish office. 



 

Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Sunday Offering 

 
        September 10, 2017 
 

Regular Sunday ………...……………. $2,848.15 
 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

IN THE PARISH CENTRE  
 

 

Monday,  September  18 

 AFG Family Group — 7:30 pm 
 

Tuesday,  September 19 

 Bible Study  — 9:00 am 

 Choir Practice—7:30 pm 
  

Wednesday,  September 20 

 CWL Sew & Chat—9:00 am 
 Legion of Mary — 7:00 pm 

 Christian Service Meeting—7:00 pm 
 

Thursday,  September 21 
 K of C 4th Degree Meeting   — 7:00 pm 

 

 
 

 

 

Tuesday,  September 19 

7:00 pm + Jose & Ines Melo 

  Int. of Krista Messier 
 

Wednesday,  September 20 

8:15 am + Ursula Powollik 

10:30 am Mass at Stirling Heights  
 

Thursday,  September 21 

8:15 am  + George McDonnell  

10:45 am Mass at Queen’s Square 
 

Friday,  September 22 

8:15 am Intentions of the Jackman Family 
 

Saturday, September 23 

5:45 pm  Int. of Steven Byczek  

  + Luiz and Liduina Melo 
 

Sunday,  September 24 

9:00 am     + Maria and Mercedes Molina  

11:00  am   Int. of all Parishioners 
 

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 
 

Monday    Rev.  Stanislaw Kuczaik, S. Chr. 

Tuesday       Very Rev. Jerzy Tomon 

Wednesday Congregation of the Missionaries of  

  St. Charles (Scalabrinians) (C.S.) 
Thursday  Rev. Joseph LeClair 
Friday  Rev. Leszek Szczygiel   

Saturday Rev. Dennis Noon   

Family Symposium  

What supports do families need from the Church?  What 

are the pressures they face in their day to day lives?  What 

are the challenges, joys, highs and lows in families today?  

Where do they seek support when it is needed?  Where do 

they see the role of the Church in their lives and in help-

ing them cope with everyday life issues and events? 

 The Diocese of Hamilton, through the Family  
Ministry Office, wants to hear from you on these 
topics.  You can do this in two ways:  1.  Attend 
our Symposium for Families being held on  
September 23rd, 2017 beginning with Bishop 
Crosby saying Mass at 9:30 and ending at 4 p.m. 
2. Fill in the on line survey posted on the website 
at http://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-
ministry/symposium-on-family beginning June 
28th.   
 
The more people who engage in both these events 
the greater the knowledge we will gather.  Family 
matters—help us discover how the Diocese can help 
you in the most important role of family. For more 
information call 905-528-7988 and ask for Teresa 

Parish Voice Mail Info 

Parish Phone # 519-623-3111 

Name    Extension 
Office              0  (General Delivery) 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger  29 (Personal voice mail 

Blessing of Pets 
 

We will have the blessing of the pets in  

honour of St. Francis of Assisi on Saturday, 

October 7th @ 9:30am.  We will meet outside 

in front of the main entrance of the church.  
 

Please bring your pets in appropriate  

containers. 



Please patronize our advertisers! 
The advertisers on our back page help make this Bulletin possible and we ask our parishioners to support them with 

your patronage whenever possible.  If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to support our 

parish by advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 September 17,  2017 

 

 
 
 

 

This month we are collecting: 

Dried Lentils, Peas, Barley 
 

Thank you for your support! 

Cambridge Right to Life Walk for Life  
 

Come walk with us or sponsor a walker  

Saturday, September 23rd, 2017 

The Galt Legion (4 Veterans Way) 

Registration: 9:30am and Walk: 10 am—12 Noon 

Refreshments & Prizes to follow 

Get your sponsor sheets by calling 519-623-1850 or 

email: info@cambridgerighttolife.ca 

saintgregoryparish.com Visit us online 

 

Catechetical Correspondence  

Courses   
Programs available for children from Kindergarten 

through to High School not currently receiving reli-

gious instruction.  Preparation for First Communion 

and Confirmation for children not in Catholic 

Schools also available.  Families work through the 

programs at home.  Contact the parish office for 

 

FOUNDATIONS FOR MINISTRY PROGRAM  
2017-18 

 

The “Foundations for Ministry” Program is a course 
designed to offer lay Catholics the opportunity to 
learn more about the foundations of our Catholic 
faith: Church history, scripture, morality, sacraments 
and prayer. This foundation is useful to parishioners 
who serve in a variety of ministries. The course will 
be offered in Hamilton starting Thursday Sept. 14, 
2017. Contact Monica at the Discipleship & Parish 
Life Office at 905-528-7988, x 2238 or check out our 
website at www.hamiltondiocese.com  for more in-
formation and registration forms.   

Attention !!!   
 

All Parish Groups  
 

Please provide the office with a schedule of events/meetings 

that will take place at the Church.  Please include:  Event, Date, 

Time, Room required, Contact person for the event. 

 

Thank you. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  

   Will resume here at St. Gregory parish the weekend 
of  October 8th. We encourage all children from JK - 
Grade 3 to spend time with us listening to the Gospel 
and exploring the lessons Jesus has to teach us about 
how to live, love and play in the world we experience.   

   We are also in need of Adult volunteers for the      
program.   If you have one hour to share with these 
little ones, Mathew's Gospel says:  19:14 Jesus said, 
"Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder 
them, for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as 
these."  This is a very rewarding Ministry.  This is also 
an opportunity for any students looking to gain        
volunteer hours for Confirmation, Graduation           
expectations, or if you just really like helping children. 
   If you're interested please contact Laura Grint at 
lgrint@yahoo.com or 519-222-8741. 

PARENTING TIP OF THE MONTH 

September tends to bring order to the joyful, but sometimes     

chaotic summer months. Now is a great time to sit as a family and 

set some family goals for the coming year. Your goals might     

include: increasing the time you will spend together as a family; 

setting a specific number of meals you will eat together (at a real 

table!); agreeing to detailed ways in which you will increase your 

faith practices; deciding on the amount of exercise you will engage 

in as a family; agreeing to increase the patience you will have for 

each other. The possibilities are endless! Remember, setting goals 

will both help you accomplish something beneficial and send a 

message that your family is a priority.       (From: Teresa Hartnett, 

Family Ministry Office, 905-528-7988 ext. 2250) 

http://www.hamiltondiocese.com/


    

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory   Saint Augustine   

  Jacquie Wettlaufer,   Terri-Lynn Geisel,  

  Principal   Principal 

  519-621-6770   519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

Remember When ? 


